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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

Dear W, s. 

CUS:41-=-+ /; i,C, ·6 df 
(Dr. W. s. Thayer) 

1st October, 1912. 

I enclose you the cheque.., The plan you suggest is admirable. I 
shall be out in the spring, as my Yale lectures will be in the latter part of 
April, and alas! they have asked me to give the address at the opening of the 
Phipps Institute, i1-i which I shall have to deal with 'glittering generalities'. 
It would be splendid to have a dinner of the old House Officers. 

I am so glad you have such a good summer. It is a pity we could not 
have foregathered in Scotland, We found Sutherlandshire delightful, and Revere 1 

has never had such good fishing. 
Love to Sister Susan. 

Sine erely yours, 
13, Norham Gardens. Wm. Osler. 


